
Camp Wilderness Radio Club KØNLC
Conference Call

December 5, 2011, 7:00 pm

People on the conference call:  
Brandon Wehner--KCØEAK,  Wayne Stephens--KDØAAA,  Les Herbranson--WØLAH,  Barb Herbranson --
KØBAH,  Andy Kietzman--KDØLOF,  Brad Olson--KDØLOI and Bill Jones--NØCIC.

The purpose of the conference call was to suggest a location for the coax to come into the Winter Trading Post to the 
repeater cabinet.  After discussion regarding the pros and cons, it was decided to put the coax cable in high on the 
building, put in the least invasive hole as possible, have connectors for the hole, and it will be out of the way for Scouts.  
A bracket will be installed on the cabinet so it can be attached to the wall of the Winter Trading Post and removed if 
needed.  Darchuck’s will install the 8-foot sheet metal panels on the tower approximately one-foot above the concrete.

The By-Laws have the annual meeting set for 7:00 pm on Saturday during the Work Weekend.  It was asked if the meeting 
could instead be at 1:00 pm.  Wayne made the motion, Les seconded, to suspend by by-laws and have the meeting at 1:00 
pm on Saturday during Work Weekend.  Motion carried.  This will be in effect for 2013.  

Conference calls will be set up in the future as needed.


